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Comments: Contacting in reference to the Calf Canyon Recovery Project. My family has been in the canyon

since the 60's with my grandparents building up there which lead to my dad building a short distance away. I wish

to continue with this tradition and keep my dad's home in the family and using it as a place to come and relax

with my family. I know it is considered off the beat and path being so far up and the fire event was unfortunate. I

hope we have all learned from this event and strive to do better for all parties involved. Suggestions for the future

I would have to say is road improvement and maintenance so not to limit fire apporatice and personnel in case of

a fire event and logging workers to remove debris and thinning IF NEEDED, no controlled burns. Again I wish to

continue with my families tradition in coming to this special place in the mountains which so pretty and peaceful.

Let's all try and keep it that way. Your assistance in the endeavor is greatly appreciated. Thank you. 


